
 
 

 

The Village Public Safety Committee met on Thursday, September 15 at 6:30 p.m. at the Village Office, 
316 Brad Street S, Grantsburg, WI 54840. 

 
Present:                     Chairman/President Terrance Kucera 
 Trustee Greg Peer 
 Trustee Kayla Woody 

 
Others: Police Chief Mitch Olson 
 Clerk/Treasurer Sheila Meyer 
 

Chairman Barton called the Public Safety Committee Meeting to order at 6:42 p.m. The Pledge of 
Allegiance was recited. 
 
2023 Budget. Police Chief Olson reviewed the budget items included in the packet including taser 
replacement having cost spread over five years, and replacement of the seat in the Ford truck squad 
pushing off vehicle replacement to 2024. 
   
Chairman/President Kucera adjourned the meeting at 6:53 p.m.  
 
 
Allison Longhenry 
Deputy Clerk/Treasurer 
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